
BECAUSE YOU GAVE... 
I am ecstatic to receive this award! Upon hearing of this 
honor, my family and I could not have be more grateful and 
appreciative. I balance my academics and work with personal 
interests, which include reading poetry, cooking healthy meals, 
and exploring holistic methods such as acupuncture and infrared 
heat therapy. Thank you very much for being part of my journey 
and opening the door to new possibilities.

WITH YOUR SUPPORT, I CAN...	
This scholarship helps me fulfill my educational aspirations. 
After I complete my degree, I plan to pursue fellowships and 
continue in my passion to learn! This aid helps immensely and 
will be put toward advancing my knowledge and exploration 
in the field. In the near future, I will attend the 2019 National 
PsychCongress, PsychCongress 2019 regional meeting in Austin, 
and the 2019 NEI conference. I have loved every moment I have 
spent in psychiatry and look forward to exploring more during 
my time at TTUHSC. 

WHY I CHOSE TTUHSC... 
I am blessed to be part of the Psychiatric-Mental Health Nurse 
Practitioner BSN to DNP Program at Texas Tech University 
Health Sciences Center. I am enthusiastic about the opportunity 
to create an impact on the future of psychiatric healthcare. 
This degree opens doors for me to do what I love: providing 
patient care in a mental health setting driven by prevention and 
education. I have already begun to gain the skills and knowledge 
necessary to effectively provide patient care and have been given 
opportunities to apply my leadership and organizational skills 
within a health care system. The Psychiatric-Mental Health DNP 
program is a perfect fit in my educational journey, as is TTUHSC.
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